
November 29th 2024

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

I hope this letter finds you and your family well. As the festive season draws near, I am reaching out to
seek your support for a special fundraising initiative at Our Lady’s School.

At OLS, the holiday spirit brings with it the excitement of our much-loved “12 Gifts of Christmas” raffle!
Thanks to the incredible generosity of our parents and community last year, we were able to create 12
spectacular hampers, each valued between €300 and €400. With your support, the raffle raised over
€10,000, enabling us to enhance our digital technologies and make a lasting impact on our students’
learning experience.

Building on this success, we are delighted to announce the return of the “12 Gifts of Christmas” raffle.
This year, our goal is to raise essential funds to replace classroom data projectors. Each projector
costs over €1,800 to purchase and install, and with your help, we can make this vital upgrade
possible. We are on our final push to complete this major project with only 12 out of 55 more
projectors left to replace.

As in previous years, we rely on the generosity of our parents and the wider community to fill our 12
hampers with exciting, high-quality items. Contributions such as gift vouchers, chocolates, digital
accessories, or other special gifts are greatly appreciated. These donations will add a touch of luxury
to each hamper, making every raffle ticket an irresistible purchase!

If you are in a position to contribute directly or donate an item to the raffle prize stockpile then please
have your daughter drop off the donation at the school’s Reception. Alternatively, you can reach out
via email at Principal@olschool.ie for any questions or to discuss additional ways to assist with this
project. Keep an eye out for the much sought after Raffle Tickets which will be on sale later next
week.

Thank you sincerely for your continued generosity and support. Together, we can make a real
difference for our students and ensure another successful year at OLS.

Warm regards

Principal


